Burke, Ruth A

From: Jasmine Fowler <jazzpf@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 11:07 AM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Nordic Aqua farms Belfast Project: effluent concerns

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| am a concerned citizen of the Belfast Area. While | appreciate the possible monetary/tax contributions that could
result from a project such as this, | believe that the unanswered concerns about possible pollution to the Bay are too
great to proceed as planned. Primarily, the unknowns about what the fish will be fed and the temperature of the
effluent as it goes into the bay seem like factors that should be addressed with solid answers. Please consider halting, or
slowing this project until more information is available about how the ecosystems of the bay will be affected.

Sincerely,

Jasmine Fowler



